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Friday 10 March 2023

Week 6 Term 1

Kia orana, Kia ora, Malo lelei, Talofa lava, Namaste, Fakalofa lahi atu , Bula vinaka,

Ni hao ma, Salam alaikum, greetings to all whānau and friends of Flat Bush School,

It was announced yesterday that Primary and Secondary School teachers will be on strike next

Thursday, March the 16th. Teachers chose to take Strike action because the funding for our schools

is not sufficient to give teachers and principals the time and resources to teach.

More resourcing is needed to ensure that all of our tamariki thrive and we can retain our quality

educators and school leaders. FBS will be closed for instruction on the 16th and will reopen on the

17th, our apologies for any inconvenience this may cause.

Sharing with all FBS whānau a piece of writing from Kehalani Amara (Rm 8). Kehlani has very

clearly written about the people in her life who bring her joy and love.

Thank you to all of our FBS whānau for your support and encouragement for our learners and staff.

As a school we can achieve anything when we are all working together.

Flat Bush Forever!!

Mr Avatea

Proud to be your Principal

SCHOOL WEBSITE
www.flatbush.school.nz

Like us on Facebook
facebook.com/fbsforever

Flat Bush School Youtube
Check out our videos
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